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Note: As MCC transitions into new leadership, “The Bulletin” will recognize faculty and staff accomplishments formerly found in
the President’s Weekly Communiqué. Please send your suggestions to Marcy Snitzer at marcy.snitzer@mcmail.maricopa.edu.

Recognition to…

MCC Dental Hygiene Graduates

All 17 graduates of MCC's first Dental Hygiene class passed the Dental Hygiene National Board. Way to go!

Kathleen Hanneken, Janell Pierce and Kathleen Pollard.

This team received an MCCCD Scholarship of Teaching and Learning Collaborative Grant to support their project,
“A Collaborative Approach to Promote an Increased Ability to Synthesize and Apply Concepts of Fundamental
Nursing Knowledge and Critical Thinking Strategies in the 1st Semester Nursing Student.” They are one of two
teams who will receive a maximum of $10,000 each to support their project.

MCC's Multicultural Center

The Multicultural Center's Leadership
Training Retreat was nominated,
selected and recognized at the
Diversity Advisory Council Pilot
Awards for Excellence Program. The
annual 3-day leadership retreat for
faculty, staff and students was started
by Nina Robinson and has provided
leadership training to over 450
students and approximately 50 staff
within the past 10 years. The retreat
trains participants to develop personal

skills needed to solve individual and group problems and learn about the effects of prejudice and discrimination in
our society. Janet Felton presented the award.




